[image: image1.jpg]PLEASE READ CAREFULLY! Delays in approving artwork <an result in delays with yout
\/O"tex order. Please check artwork thoroughly, cnce gatments have been printed any
4 gisctepancies cannot be rectified. Please inform us of any specific Pantone calours
you require. If not wez will eolour mateh to ariginal artwark ar usez stock inks. Thanks

Design Approval. Please Tick, Sign & Date

cl=thing company It

Customer H The Ellis School

Job Title 8 The Ellis School

Contact N Contact Name

Will also fit
oh bags

Print Colours:
[|=Light Brown

If Proof is acceptable reply by: Fax: 01996 ¢ / : .com / Post: Units 2 & 3, Grange Lh Ind Est, Carwood Rd, Barnsley, S71 5AS




[image: image2][image: image3.jpg]GAGES
SILVER
2015/A©



[image: image4][image: image5][image: image6.png]Bronze)

EcoSchools
Bronze Award



[image: image7.png]


[image: image8.png]Healthy Schools




4.5.17
Dear Parent/Guardian,

Years 5 and 6 Educational Visit to Eden Camp Thursday, 22nd June 2017

As part of our ‘Blackout!’ (WW2) topic this summer term, we have arranged a school visit to Eden Camp to experience what life was like during the wartime period. This trip will enrich our curriculum and give our children the opportunity to experience the sights, sounds and smells of wartime Britain.
In accordance with the Governors’ Charging Policy for school activities, contributions towards the cost of journeys in school time is voluntary, however, an appropriate donation would be £12.50 which can be paid through Parent Pay. This can be done in small amounts if you wish but will need to be paid by Friday, 5th May. We must point out that if insufficient money is collected the trip will have to be cancelled.
The children will travel via Oakleaf coaches which will leave school no later than 9:10am and return before home time. If your child suffers from travel sickness we would suggest that appropriate travel sickness tablets are taken. A further tablet for the return journey can be brought into school in a named envelope.

Your child will need to bring a packed lunch as we will be eating in the mess hut. If your child qualifies for free school meals, they will not be required to bring a packed lunch from home unless they prefer to do so.
Please send your child in school uniform, so that they are easily identifiable, and ensure that they bring an appropriate coat depending on the weather and are wearing comfortable shoes. 

To give your consent for this trip please press reply, scroll down to the online form below and then press send to return it to Mrs Fiddes when it has been completed. We would appreciate this at the earliest possible opportunity, thank you.
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask one of us, we will be available before and after school. 


Thank you for your continued support.

Miss Saunders and Mrs Edwards
PARENT/GUARDIAN’S CONSENT FORM TO UNDERTAKE AN AUTHORISED VISIT 

ORGANISED BY THE ELLIS CE PRIMARY SCHOOL.

Having read the above information I agree to (child’s name) :                                                taking part in the above activities described.
I acknowledge the need for obedience and responsible behaviour on my child’s part and I am aware of the procedure for returning pupils home prior to the end of the visit where their behaviour endangers the Health & Safety of other pupils.

I agree to my child receiving emergency medical surgical and dental treatment, including anaesthetic and blood transfusions that may be considered necessary by the medical authorities present. 

NOTE: If there are any exceptions to your child receiving medical treatment please supply an accompanying letter stating what those exceptions are.

I understand the school’s policy on the administration of medicines.

I understand the extent and limitations of the insurance cover provided.

I undertake to inform the school as soon as possible of any change in the medical circumstances between the date of signing and the commencement of the journey.

I understand the details disclosed could be passed on to the organiser’s insurer and/or medical advisor if necessary.

The telephone numbers where contact can be made on the day of the trip are:

Can your child swim? Please reply with yes or no:

Does your child suffer from asthma? Please reply with a yes or no:
Are there any activities you do not wish your child to participate in?

Please reply with yes or no:

If yes please give details:

Parental name who is giving consent for the trip: 

                         Headteacher: Mrs R Hurding
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